
 ROY ROUND-UP

Thank you to everyone who joined us for this year’s City of Roy Trunk or Treat! Your creativity, enthusiasm, 

and festive spirit made the night truly special. We hope you had a fantastic time collecting treats and enjoying the activities!

A big shoutout to our volunteers for making this event possible. We can’t wait to see you all next year! 

Thank you Roy Grange 702 & DJ Will Plummer.
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WORTHY MENTIONS

Please welcome: Council Member Ryan Muller Position #4-Public safety matters

and

 Planning Commission Members Vanessa Lucey & Cheryl Huffman.

Open Monday -Saturday 11 AM

to 7PM. Please support your

locally owned establishments.

208 McNaught Road S

We are happy

to have a new

business in

town.

Welcome to

 Brigade

Burgers &

Brews!!!



City of Roy Receives 2024 Risk Management Achievement Award
 10/17/2024

The City of Roy is proud to announce that it has been awarded the 2024 Risk Management

Achievement Award, recognized at the recent 2024 Annual Meeting of the Risk Management

Services Agency (RMSA). This award is a testament to the City’s commitment to safeguarding its

community through proactive and effective risk management strategies.

RMSA acknowledged members who have demonstrated excellence in prioritizing and

implementing risk management practices to protect their communities. The City of Roy stood out

for its improved claims history, active participation in risk management inquiries and contract

reviews, and the successful completion of key risk management training programs.

We are honored to receive this award. This recognition reflects our ongoing efforts to reduce risk,

protect our citizens, and ensure that the City of Roy is a safe and secure place to live and work.

It’s a proud moment for our entire community.

The Risk Management Achievement Award highlights municipalities that go above and beyond in

managing risk and promoting safety within their communities. By enhancing risk management

practices, the City of Roy has taken significant steps to ensure that the best practices are in

place to reduce risks and keep the community safe.

Mayor Ivy

EVENTS THIS MONTH
 City Hall will be CLOSED November 11th in

honor of Veteran’s Day and November 28th &

29th in observance of Thanksgiving.

Free water saving shower heads are available

at City Hall.

If you would like to submit photos, events

 or suggestions please email

royadmin@cityofroywa.us

 CITY UPDATES
Council Meeting Monday November 18th 7:00 PM
at City Hall ALL are welcome to attend in person
or online. Study session at 6:30
Planning Commission Tuesday November 19th 6:00
PM at City Hall All are welcome to attend.
Historical Commission November 21st 6:00 PM at
City Hall All are welcome to attend.
Roy Grange #702 meetings are the 1st Tuesday of
the month 6:30 PM.
Holiday Tree Lighting Ceremony December
6th,  6PM at the Cecilia Hanson Community
Center 122 3rd St E.

Quote of the Month

A successful man is one who can lay a firm foundation with the bricks others have thrown at him.” —David Brinkley


